
 
Cell Phones & Ink Cartridges 

 

The Cobb County School Social 

Workers are collecting used cell 

phones and ink cartridges throughout 

the school year.  The money raised will 

be used to support our needy family 

fund which provides financial assistance 

to families in our schools.  There will 

be a collection box outside of the front 

office for donations. 

Thanks for your support!! 
 

 


